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Burglaries/Home Invasion 
019

th
 (Town Hall) District  

 

 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 019th District (Town Hall) of three 
residential burglaries / home invasions that have taken place in the past two weeks. 
During these incidents, the armed offender makes entry into victims' homes during 
the overnight hours while they are asleep.   
 

• 2600 Block of N. Burling on October 16, 2017 at approximately 3:50am 

• 3000 Block of N. Kenmore on October 19, 2017 at approximately 3:56am 

• 2400 Block of N. Jansen on October 25, 2017 at approximately 4:30am. 
 

About the Offenders: 
The offender is described as a male black, 18-25 years old, 5'04-5'10, 150-180 
pounds, wearing a black baseball hat with white writing, a white or gray hooded 
sweatshirt, and a green or dark colored puffy vest. 
 
What you can do:  

• Always ensure doors and windows are locked and secured, and alarms 
activated. 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (ie., scars, limp, acne, teeth) 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

JA 472770, JA 476791, JA 485185 
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